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The Amherst Board of Police Commissioners met on Tuesday, January 28, 2025 at 
3:00 p.m. in Town Hall Council Chambers. 
 
Representatives from Department of Justice attended via Zoom and gave Board 
members an orientation presentation on their roles as Commissioners.   
 
The Board reviewed the proposed 2025/26 Amherst Police Department capital budget 
and passed the following motion: 
 

That the Amherst Board of Police Commissioners approve the 2025/2026 
Capital Budget of the Amherst Police Department which includes $85,000 
for a replacement for Patrol Vehicle #6, $20,000 for a mobile radar speed 
sign, $26,000 for a new server, $60,000 to replace our Crime Prevention 
vehicle, $40,000 to replace the Live Scan Fingerprint system, and $24,000 
for Police Dress Uniforms, for a total request for 2025/26 of $255,000.00, 
and further that this budget request be forwarded to Council for approval. 

 
 

An update on the Amherst Police Department Strategic Plan was also given, and the 
Chief reviewed his monthly report. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for tomorrow, Tuesday, February 25, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. 
in Town Hall Council Chambers. 


